
As a homeowner and business owner in Portland, I strongly oppose this bill. As a highly taxed resident and owner, I 
have lost confidence in our government to handle the problem of houselessness in our community. Lawlessness has 
taken over the streets of Portland. My Business is regularly vandalized and garbage is everywhere. My park is 
repeatedly taken over by campers and I often am scared walking my dog.  My daughter freedoms are limtied by the 
danger and we cannot continue to give our power away to find answers to this problem.  Again I strongly oppose this 
bill. 


